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During 1989, eleven new homes were built in Indian Creek
and one existing home was sold. The following is a list
of all our new neighbors added to Indian Creek this year.
If you haven't had time to stop by and say hello, please
take time during the holidays to make them feel wel come.
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DECEMBER 1989

NEW NEIGHBORS:

Lot 9 James & Michele Larsen - Candle Ridge Road
Lot 16 Ron & Betty Fontaine - Bent Tree Court

Lot 21 Bruce Biddle/Dixie Williamson - Candle Ridge Road
Lot 31 Brian & Carol Myers - Fox Creek Road

Lot 38 Lynn Barker - Fox Creek Road '

Lot 41 Bob & Janice Norris - Timber Creek Court
Lot 55 Mike & Lorrie Bielfeldt - Pepperwood Court
Lot 56 Kevin & Tammy Fahling - Pepperwood Court
Lot 58 Terry & Marcia Laesch - Candle Ridge Road
Lot 64 Louis & Marilyn Blank - Bent Tree Lane

Lot 69 Danny & Betty Blue - Bent Tree Lane

Lot 71 Tom & Kathy Nelson - Bent Tree Lane

We now have 56 homeowners in Indian Creek!
HOMEOWNERS /WATER ASSOCIATION:

Special thanks to the individuals who helped on the workday
on Saturday, November 18th. Another workday may be needed
next Spring before the seedlings can be planted.

For those of you who have noticed, the lovely evergreens
north of the water tower were planted by Champion Development
on Lot 23. They are also considering building a spec house
on that lot in the Spring.

Considering the need for a possible second well in the
future, Farnsworth & Wylie has been contacted to prepare
a feasibility study to be completed in the Spring.

Unfortunately our first annual Christmas Walk didn't happen
this year as we hoped. However, there are numerous families
that want to participate in this event so we will try for
our first annual Christmas Walk next year.

HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS & A HAPPY NEW YEAR!



